
SPORTS & SOCIAL CLUB – Report to Parish Council November 2024 

The Treasurer has reported that average income has over the past 6 weeks 

increased fairly well. 

There are some problems with removal of refuse, with the large wheelie bin 

currently being used for all refuse, including all bottles.     Unfortunately the 

previous bottle bin had been cancelled by the past Treasurer, but certainly with 

increase in business this is very much needed and will be re-instated. 

The Sports & Social Club reports that many events are planned for the next few 

weeks including a Christmas Raffle and culminating in with an evening on New 

Years Eve ‘Through the Years’ – from the 1960’s, with music and fancy dress. 
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